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The Farewell Party for the outgoing batch of 2021-2025 Mechanical Engineering Department 

was held on 03-06-2025 at MRCET College Auditorium. The event was organized by the 

juniors and faculty to bid a warm and memorable goodbye to the seniors who had completed 

an important chapter of their academic journey. 

The program began with a welcome speech by Mr. Rahul. Student Representative, who 

greeted the gathering and set the tone for the celebration. This was followed by a cultural 

program including dance performances, skits, musical acts, and poetry, all prepared by the 

juniors as a token of love and respect. 

The Principal Dr. S. Srinivasa Rao and Head of the Department Dr. D. Damodara Reddy 

addressed the students with an emotional and motivating message, congratulating the 

outgoing batch on their achievements and offering best wishes for their future endeavours. 

Faculty also shared their experiences and fond memories with the students, creating a 

nostalgic atmosphere. 

Some of the senior students shared their farewell speeches, expressing gratitude to their 

faculty, juniors, and friends. They reminisced about their journey, challenges, and 

unforgettable moments spent at the institution.  



The event concluded with a vote of thanks delivered by Dr. D. Damodara Reddy, followed 

by a group photo session and refreshments. The atmosphere was filled with mixed 

emotions—joy for the celebration and sadness for the farewell. 

The farewell party was a grand success, leaving everyone with memories to cherish and a 

sense of gratitude for the time shared together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


